Lorry Fleming
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LD 2283

I strongly support LD 2283 and urge the committee to vote "Ought to Pass.” I believe
the data show that in other states it has been effective in preventing crimes and suicide
both, and has not resulted in "rights" crisis as the opposing side claims might happen.
The time for change is now. Please act boldly.



